
On the surface, SB85 seems to be well intentioned, however its deleterious effects would be far 

reaching to both Oregon's human and animal residents.  

 

This bill drive commodity prices and grocery prices upward on a population that is already heavily taxed 

and affected by inflation. This will also force many animals to be shipped on trucks long distances to out 

of state feeding operations and prevent confinement feeding when natural resources are not available 

on rangelands. This depletes and potentially destroys our currently renewable rangelands. 


